From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 1:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: LITA Forum 2017

Michelle Frisque, Chief of Technology, Content and Innovation attended the LITA National Forum, November 9-12, in Denver CO. 

LITA paid for the registration and one night of hotel. The flight and three nights of  lodging were paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation. Meals (not included as part of the conference registration or as part of the hotel fee), ground transportation and incidental expenses were covered by Michelle Frisque. I did not receive an honorarium.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Thanks, Michelle

Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 1:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: 10 years forward and back: The Internet then and now

 Steve,

This is to inform you that I did attend the program “10 years forward and back: The Internet then and now” hosted by the Knight Foundation at the Paley Center for Media, New York City on November 16th, 2017.  The flight to the event was paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation, the meeting which is hosted by the Knight Foundation was free to invitees, and I covered all other expenses incurred during travel such as food, cabs and public transportation. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

